
          

              APPLICATION FOR FRINGE SUBSIDY 2023 

 

 

In recognition of the continuing impact of the pandemic on the Arts community and the positive impact 

of the Arts in promoting community connection and wellbeing, this year Adelaide Hills Council is offering 

subsidies for registration for Adelaide Fringe of up to $150 per artist for the first x20 artists to apply. 

To be eligible to apply for this subsidy you must be an artist who lives in the Adelaide hills Council area 

or be delivering a performance or event at a venue within Adelaide Hills Council area. 

Name  
 

Address  
 

Email  
 

Phone  
 

ABN  
 

I am a resident of Adelaide Hills Council area YES 
NO 

I live outside of the area and will be performing 
or exhibiting at a venue within the Adelaide Hills 
Council area 

YES 
NO 

Title of the performance / exhibition  
 

Venue  
 

Adelaide Fringe receipt of registration attached 
 

YES 
NO 

 

Return application to lgriffiths@ahc.sa.gov.au 

 

 

mailto:lgriffiths@ahc.sa.gov.au

